
 

  

 

    Harvest Experience 
 

This week all of the children at Perranporth School had a very Engaging learning experience in our local Envi-

ronment at Perranporth Methodist Church. The experience was all based around the theme of Harvest with lots 

of fun stations for the children to learn from. Our different classes all had the chance to enjoy the experience in 

different sessions throughout the week. The children came back to school full of excitement and enthusiasm for 

the fantastic time they’d had! We would like to share a huge thank you to our friends at the Methodist Church for 

inviting us along and for giving our children such a brilliant harvest experience. Thank you! 

Nasal Flu Vaccines 

This week many children had their nasal flu vaccine administered 

in school by the Kernow Health team. If your child was absent, 

please look out for an email advising of a catch up clinic. If you do not receive an email, please follow this link 

for details of the catch up clinics: Kernow Health  Many thanks 
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Aspirations Day - Support Still Needed 

We still need more parent and family volunteers to come along for our Aspi-

rations Day on 23rd Oct (in the afternoon). If you are willing to speak to our 

children about your role, job or something you’ve achieved, we would love 

to hear from you! If you helped us last year and would be willing to come 

again that would be great too (you can always speak to a different class)!  

Please let your child’s teacher know if you can help!! 

Lost Property 

As shared in last week’s newsletter, we have accumulated an enormous amount of lost property 

collected in the wooden Waiting Shelter. Most of this is school jumpers and fleeces that are not 

named so can’t easily be returned.  

During the final week of this half term, we will be bringing out the items of uniform from Lost Prop-

erty for families to take and use. We would much prefer this uniform to be used than be left and 

eventually sent to landfill. Many thanks. 

https://kernowhealthcic.org.uk/primary-care-services/school-age-immunisation/


Children Arriving Early to School 

We are aware that a number of our older pupils often walk to school by themselves and meet up under 

the big trees in the front car park in the mornings. Unfortunately we have had a concerned raised this 

week as children have been playing chasing games which has then resulted in one or two of them run-

ning into the road to avoid each other. This is very dangerous to both the children themselves and 

could cause a terrible accident.  

Please can we request that if parents permit children to arrive at school early, that they also ensure 

their children are either supervised or ensure their children act safely and responsibly during this time. 

The school can only supervise pupils once the bell has rung from 8:30am. 

If you need your child to arrive at school earlier than 8:30am, please use our Breakfast Club facility. 

Many thanks 


